Dear friends,
 
On behalf of the European Society of Pediatric Neurosurgery (ESPN), it is our great pleasure to inform you of the IFNE-JSNE-GLEN Hands-on Workshop on cerebral and ventricular neuroendoscopy.
 
The Workshop is organized by the Santobono-Pausilipon Children’s Hospital and the “Federico II” University of Naples, under the auspices of ESPN, and will take place in Naples-Italy, on January 25-27, 2016, under the chairmanship of Dr. Giuseppe Cinalli.
 
Attached you may find the Workshop’s preliminary programme. For registrations and further information, please address the organizing secretariat at biotecnologie@aocardarelli.it
 
Thank you for your kind attention.
 
Kind regards,
On behalf of the ESPN Administrative Secretariat,
 
	Maria Arvaniti
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